
 
 
COVID-19 UPDATE 
 
January 10, 2022 
 
Dear Valued LSI Customers, 
 
Lab Services, Inc. continues to closely monitor the events pertaining to the COVID-19 
pandemic.  Our top priority is the health and safety of our employees, donors, clients, 
visitors, and the communities we serve. 
 
We understand that your time and the need for laboratory services to operate your 
business are very important. 
 
We recommend appointment services online at www.labservicesinc.com/services for 

 Drug & Alcohol Testing 

 DNA Paternity Services 

 Phlebotomy Services 
 

 
 
We recommend you 
document your delayed 
testing according to DoT 
guidelines and 
communicate resumed 
testing to Lab Services, Inc. 
through your normal 
reporting channel (email, 
fax, formfox, etc.) 
 
 

 
We remain open and ready to serve you in our Mission Laboratory location.  
We have activated our business continuity plan, which means that we have measures in 
place to protect your health and safety when you visit. 
 
Protect Your Health, Live Healthy! 
 
Sincerely, 

Richard Gaytan  
 

Richard Gaytan MT(ASCP) 
Laboratory Director 

http://www.labservicesinc.com/services

